
Jennings Elementary School 

31 Palm Drive 

Fairfield, CT  06825 
 

 
         August 2015 

 

Dear Fifth Grade Students and Families: 

 

We hope that you have been enjoying the summer and are looking forward to the start of another 

successful school year.  The fifth grade teachers are eager to hear about the exciting events and activities 

that our students and their families participated in over the summer.  To help us get to know you better, 

please bring in a shoe box or small bag with 2-3 items to share.   Examples of items you may want to 

bring include:  photos, souvenirs, awards, post cards, or handmade crafts. 

 

Here are some fun facts about the fifth grade teaching team to help you get to know us better. 

 

  Mr. Curesky   Ms. Fasano   Mrs. Rooney 

    

Hobbies Golf    Softball   Gardening 

  Gardening   Boating   Sewing 

 

Favorite  Summer   Summer   Summer 

 Season  

 

Favorite Outer Banks, NC  Caribbean Cruise  Outer Banks, NC 

 Vacation   

 

Favorite Pizza, Steak    Pasta    Seafood 

 Food   

 

Favorite Yankees, UCONN  Yankees/Steelers  Penn State 

 Team   

 

With every new challenge comes the opportunity for success, and fifth grade promises to offer our 

students many opportunities to experience both.   Enjoy these last few days of vacation.  We look forward 

to meeting you in September. 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Fifth Grade Team 


